
WALTER F. MONDALE
MINNESOTA

'330,zileb ,51(Kies ..Senate
WASH[NGTON, O.C. 20510

August 13, 1969

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Commissioner
Civil Rights Commission
1315 Bright at Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I certainly appreciated the superb testimony youpresented before the Migratory Labor Subcommittee on
August 8, 1969.

The information you presented regarding discriminatorytreatment of Mexican Americans was excellent. It contributeda great deal to strengthening the hearing record of theSubcommittee in our efforts to understand the powerlessnessof these deprived and dispossessed Americans.

I have a deep interest in the investigatory activitiesof the Civil Rights Commission and would appreciate verymuch being kept informed of your progress in this area.
With warmest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Wiitci F.>71 AL.AL
Walter F. Mondale, Chairman
Subcommittee on Migratory Labor


